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Library, Humane Society Partner Up to Help Pets 
 
[HICKSVILLE] – Following a successful drive last year, Hicksville’s 
Johnson Memorial Library will again gather donations for Fort Defiance 
Humane Society. The drive will take place Oct. 9-23. 
 
In-kind donations can be dropped off at the library, 116 W. High St., 
during business hours. (The library cannot accept cash donations.) 
Wishlist items include dry dog/cat food, laundry detergent, copy 
paper, bottled water, new or gently used towels/blankets, bleach, KMR 
(kitten milk replacement) liquid, canned cat food, trash bags, and 
paper towels. 
 
Then on Oct. 23, all ages are invited to visit the library at 5 p.m. and 
meet real, adoptable black cats from Fort Defiance Humane Society 
during a special event, “Debunking Black Cats.” Dispel myths and 
replace them with facts about black cats. No registration is needed.  
 
For more information, contact the library at 419-542-6200. 
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